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Attention Ken-Ton Boys and Girls 

Buffalo Youth Lacrosse Would Like to Welcome  

All Students in Grades 1-10 To Join  

Our Spring/Summer Lacrosse Program 

 

Please Register At 

WWW.BUFFALOYOUTHLACROSSE.COM 

 

All students Are Eligible For 

A $75 Discount 

Enter “kenton” in Discount Code Box at registration 

Please Contact BYL regarding additional aid and equipment 

chris@buffaloyouthlacrosse.com 

 

http://www.buffaloyouthlacrosse.com/

